
Diocese  
of Duluth  

If you were sexually abused 
by any person connected 
with the Diocese, a parish 
in the Diocese, a school in 
the Diocese, or have any 
claim against the Diocese, 
you must file a claim 
by May 25, 2016.

CLAIMS MUST BE FILED BY MAY 25, 2016 

•	 For more information,visit dioceseduluth.org 

•	 For U.S. Bankruptcy Court for the District of  
Minnesota information, visit mnb.uscourts.gov

•	 For the Official Committee of Unsecured 
Creditors, call 612.335.1407

•	 For advice about your rights, contact an attorney 

United States Bankruptcy Court for the District of Minnesota.  
In re Diocese of Duluth; Case No. 15-50792


